
A9 Dualling
Pass of Birnam to Tay Crossing – March 2019

Feedback form

We would be grateful if you could take the time to provide any feedback or comments you may 
have on the Community’s Option or the additional options presented for dualling the A9 between 
Pass of Birnam and Tay Crossing.  Please comment on the reverse of this feedback form and then 
return this to us by email or post (details on the reverse) no later than the 8th May 2019. 

Your Details (Optional)

PLEASE USE THE BACK OF THIS FORM TO RECORD YOUR COMMENTS OR FEEDBACK

Transport Scotland will consider your feedback as part of the ongoing design development 
and assessment of the scheme, and all completed forms will be shared with our design 
consultants. We may also use the content of your feedback form to inform future reports 
related to this scheme.
We would like to use your contact details to assist in locating your property and thereby 
identifying the location of any particular concerns, to help in our assessment work. However 
the provision of contact details is optional and your comments will still be considered if 
provided anonymously.

Name:

Address:

Postcode: 

Email:

Telephone:

Signature:                                                                      Date:



Please email or post completed responses to the A9 Dualling Pass of Birnam to Tay Crossing 
team, to whom any queries may be directed by the 8th May 2019.  
Email: A9dualling@jacobs.com

Post to: A9 Dualling Stakeholder Team, Jacobs, 95 Bothwell Street, Glasgow, G2 7HX

Further information on the A9 Dualling Pass of Birnam to Tay Crossing scheme:
transport.gov.scot/projects/a9-dualling-perth-to-inverness/a9-pass-of-birnam-to-tay-
crossing/

Transport Scotland and its agents will process any personal information provided on this form and it will be 
recorded solely for the purpose of the A9 Dualling Programme and in accordance with the General Data 
Protection Regulation (GDPR).

Comments:


